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Fellow Eagles, 

 

Exciting 
things are 
happening 
down at the 
good ol' Aerie 
#326, and I 
invite all of 
you to come 
down and en-
joy our won-
derful club.   

The new 
shuffleboard 
table has 
proven to be 

a big hit and there is a discount for 
members to play!  The pool leagues 
are in full swing and it looks like 
they're having a good time.   

Also on Tuesday nights we are 
hosting the weekly Cribbage Tourna-
ments.  Sign up for the Cribbage 
Tournaments starts at 6:00 and the 
games start at 6:30.  It's $8.00 to en-
ter and 100% of the entry fees are 
paid out to the winners.  Play 5 games 
against 5 opponents, meet some new 
people, socialize, have a cocktail, and 
see if you win the big prize! 

We've entered into an agreement 
with a vending company to provide a 
non-gambling option for the "video 
gamers", which for now includes Big 
Buck Hunter and will soon include the 
latest and greatest pinball ma-
chines!  Give it a spin and see if you 

can be my high score! 

Burgers and Bingo on Friday 
nights is really heating up.  On Octo-
ber 23rd we sold 140 hamburgers and 
loads of members and guests sat anx-
iously awaiting to hear their numbers 
called in the Bingo Game.   

Come down and get a good seat 
early...you may be the big winner!   

Of course, I'd say that with Del on 
the grill, anyone that orders a burger 
is a winner anyways! 

I love this club, and I love the 
members that help it thrive.  That's 
you in case you were wondering.   

Thank you all for all that you do, 
and I'd like to give a special shout-
out to Marilyn McMullen, the Aerie 
Mother, for all of her help thus far 
this year.   

It's a great year and I look forward 
to many more.   

Again, if you'd like to know more 
about what is going on, or would like 
to make a suggestion, motion, re-
quest, comment, or otherwise, 
please attend a bi-monthly meeting 
the first and third Wednesday of eve-
ry month, 7:00 (or 7:05 :)  )... you 
know where.  Thank you all again 
and I look forward to seeing you all! 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Sky S. Jones 

President, Aerie #326 

Bingo and -Spaghetti Benefit February 28, 2016 

“Warriors and Quiet Waters“ 

“Vietnam Veterans, Southwestern Montana Chapter” 

Tickets go on sale the end of January 

$7.00 in advance—$10.00 at the door 

This includes on free Bingo card as well as spaghetti, 

Tossed Salad and Garlic Toast 


